
 

    
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

  
 

     
 

  
      

   
 

 
   

    
 

 
  

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Universal Promo, a respected provider of 
medical device pad printing services based in Minnesota. It has established a strong reputation for 
delivering high-quality printing solutions tailored to the unique needs of the medical industry. 

Universal Promo specializes in providing precise and reliable pad printing for medical devices. Its 
services include custom printing solutions that ensure accurate and durable markings on a wide variety 
of medical products. The company’s commitment to quality and regulatory compliance is evident in 
every project it undertakes. 

The success of Universal Promo is largely due to its experienced team, which brings expertise and 
attention to detail to each printing project. They ensure that every product is printed to meet the most 
stringent standards, delivering both precision and dependability in their work. 

I highly recommend Universal Promo for its expertise in medical device pad printing, its commitment to 
quality, and its dedicated team. It is a trusted partner for any business in need of reliable, high-quality 
printing solutions for medical devices. 

Sincerely, 

Nick Vetrano 
Strategic-Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 

2233 Ibarra Avenue Southeast, Buffalo, Minnesota, 55313 www.schooleymitchell.com/nvetrano   
Main: 763-439-0133 Email: nick.vetrano@schooleymitchell.com 
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